

## **SCCA Pro Racing**

## VIR F4 & FR - Event Memo No. 3

From: F4 U.S. & FR Americas Championships To: All Competitors

Re: Race in to Reading Decals Date: September 23, 2021

All cars will be required to run the special Race to Reading decals honoring the late F4 & FR chassis designer, Andy Scriven.

The Denver Lake Norman Rotary Club created the "Race to Reading" program to memorialize Scriven and fulfill his vision of aiding children to gain access to books and develop an enthusiasm for reading. The "Race to Reading" nonprofit sets up displays filled with books at pediatric and optometrist offices for patients to take books home or borrow while receiving care.

Tech officials will be providing you with two decals to be featured on each side of the chassis for the VIR event. Grid officials will be checking to make sure the decals are in place for official sessions.

After Race 1 for each Championship, all car numbers will be put into a box and the race winner will draw a number for a Ligier \$1,500 parts credit certificate.

Ligier will also be making a \$1,000 donation to the program in the drivers' names. If you'd like to support the program, please visit: <a href="https://denverlakenormanrotary.com/">https://denverlakenormanrotary.com/</a>.

